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Welcome Back 

Welcome back to the new term. It is lovely to see you all after the Easter break and to have all the 

children back in school. 

Summer uniform looks great, we look forward to a term full of lots of different activities and plenty 

of learning. 

Resurrection Performances 

Congratulations to Year 3 children who started our term with wonderful Resurrection Assemblies. I 

was so impressed with the way they enacted the gospel and how they spread the joy of the Easter 

message.  

They sang and acted so well. I was very proud of them particularly as they had to do this after the 

two week break.  

London Marathon 

.Our own Mrs Scott-Nelson will be running the London Marathon this weekend raising money for 

Cancer Research. 

The link to her Just giving page is included if you feel like sponsoring her. 

For any other parents who may be running the just over 26 miles this Sunday we send you our best 

wishes, our encouragement and admiration. 

We will update you with Mrs Scott-Nelson's news next week. 

Mrs Scott-Nelson Just Giving 

Football 

The year 6 boys team played in the Rushcliffe Schools quarter final this week. 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/Aimee-Scott-Nelson


At the end of full time it was 1-1. Unfortunately in the last 2 minutes of extra time, Lady Bay scored 

from a corner. 

I was very proud of the manner in which the boys played in a tough game that could've gone either 

way. 

They never gave up and were disappointed in the end. 

Good luck to the girls on Saturday who are playing in the Rushcliffe Tournament.  

Coronation Celebrations 

We will be celebrating the Coronation on Friday the 5th of May. 

We will be holding a special assembly, taking part in a range of activities on this momentous 

occasion. 

We will send further details and these will include dressing in Red, White and Blue or as a king or 

queen. 

We are very much looking forward to celebrating this special day together. 

Coronation Bunting 

We are asking your child to get creative! We would like to support the Bishop in celebrating the 

Kings Coronation by providing him with a string of celebratory bunting from our school. This bunting 

is going to be displayed as part of his Coronation Celebrations. We would love to see as many of you 

getting involved as possible. Please see the parent mail for further details. 

Online Safety Reporting 

Here is a link on how to help manage device anxiety. 

Managing Device Anxiety 

Looking Ahead 

• 22.04.2023: Girls Football Tournament 

• 27.04.2023: Teacher Strike Day (See Parentmail for details) 

• 28.04.2023: Year 2 Liturgy 14:45 (Parents Welcome) 

• 29.04.2023: Boys Football 

• 01.05.2023: Bank Holiday (School Closed) 

• 02.05.2023: Teacher Strike Day (See Parentmail for details) 

• 05.05.2023: Coronation Celebration Day 

https://stedmundcampionprimary-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/tsmith_st-edmundcampion_notts_sch_uk/EesM9uT_9q1AuJA0ZUjRnVoBFfBDm1Jeo6jzaJTwte4IDQ?e=ohILac

